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The EEOC  (12/14/2000) issued a statement regarding contraception that reads in part:
"Contraception is a means by which a woman controls her ability to become pregnant. The PDA's prohibition on discrimination against women based on their ability to become pregnant thus necessarily includes a prohibition on discrimination related to a woman's use of contraceptives. Under the PDA, for example, Respondents could not discharge an employee from her job because she uses contraceptives. So, too, Respondents may not discriminate in their health insurance plan by denying benefits for prescription contraceptives when they provide benefits for comparable drugs and devices... 
In order to avoid violating Title VII in the future:
Respondents must cover the expenses of prescription contraceptives to the same extent, and on the same terms, that they cover the expenses of the types of drugs, devices, and preventive care identified above. "
The EEOC (Equal Employment Opportunity Commission) filed suit against United Parcel Service (UPS) in federal court in April. 2001.  The EEOC had filed suit on behalf of a  UPS employee who was denied coverage for his wife's oral contraceptive prescription to treat a hormonal disorder. The court ruled that although the oral contraceptive exclusion was applied to both male and female employees, only females were affected.
On June 21, 2001 a federal court ruled that exclusion of contraceptive prescription (Birth Control) coverage constitutes sex discrimination in violation of Title VII and the PDA. The PDA requires equal treatment.” affected by pregnancy, childbirth, or related medical conditions" in employment and medical benefits.
UPS denied coverage of prescription contraceptive as late as August 2002. (Send us evidence of a latter date, if you have one.) You may be eligible for reimbursement if you have documentation of purchase of  prescription contraceptives (Birth Control).
To read the EEOC policy statement: CLICK HERE
To read more about the EEOC v. UPS: CLICK HERE , HERE, AND HERE
N.A.B.E.R. Inc. provides UPSers with downloadable forms in two file formats Word and .pdf.
Print the form in either format and write in the information. Depending who provides your medical coverage dictates which form to use. Most employees, but not all have UPS coverage. We have provided forms for UPS Medical Coverage, Central States Coverage, and a generic form.
There is no guarantee that the company will honor these requests for reimbursement. In the event that they do not, The company would seemingly be in violation of the EEOC policy statement quoted above. Keep us informed, contact N.A.B.E.R. Inc. 
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